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March 16, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned by your continued support for the House health care

bill. The CBO report as well as internal White House analysis make it very

clear that this will make millions of people sicker. Tens of millions will lose

insurance and many more will see higher deductibles. This will force people

to choose between seeing doctors and paying rent. The effect on society will

be more fear, less job mobility, more outbreaks of disease and shorter lives.

Please assure me that you will only support bills which strengthen the

country.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our strong health care system.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


